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NCPCR joins hand with Indigo Airlines to create awareness on Child Sexual Abuse.

National Commission for Protection of Child Rights (NCPCR) and Indigo
Airlines together today launched an awareness campaign on protection of
children from sexual abuse and promotion of NCPCR’s POCSO e-box, an online
complaint mechanism about sexual abuse of children.

As a part of this campaign information, messages about Child Sexual
Abuse will also be printed by airlines in their e-ticket itinerary and bus grab
handle in Tarmac coaches. Message from WCD Minister, Smt. Maneka Sanjay
Gandhi will be displayed on the video panels of Tarmac coaches. The same
message will be published in their Flight Magazine, Hello 6 E.

It is expected that awareness messages will reach thousands of airlines
passengers including children. POCSO e- box is an online drop box where
anyone including child victim of sexual abuse can report such offences. The e-
box is available at NCPCR’s home page www.ncpcr.gov.in. They can also reach
out to NCPCR POCSO e-box helpline number 986823507.
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